
Regarding my house at 4714 Rowena St., please postpone the meeting on 
the August 24th Austin Landmark Commission agenda and put me on for 

September. Per our discussion, the buyer of the house has terminated the 
offer and will transfer the demolition application to me. 

 
cheers! 

 
Josh Wilson   
 


